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Mr. Ga'ry Staley
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555 n

Dear Mr. Staley:

This is in response to our telephone conversation concerning
the Savannah District's Dam Safety Plan. Furnished, under
separate cover, are copies of the Dam Safety Plan and the Dam-

,

Failure Inundation Maps for Hartwell, Clarks Hill, and Richard B.
Russell Lakes.

Our plan addresses emergencies related to above normal
reservoir water levels and/or rapid release of large volumes of
water past the dam. It covers identification of impending or
existing emergencies, notification of other parties concerning
impending or existing emergencies, and emergency operations and
repairs. Areas potentially affected by emergencies are identified
for the cases of Spillway Design Flood without dam failure;
Spillway Design Flood with dam failure; and dam failure at top of
flood control pool and maximum power pool.

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact
Mrs. Joel James ac 912-944-5513.

Sincerely,
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